

## THE EWING PUBLIC SCHOOLS Antheil Elementary School

Clifford Harrison, Principal Ext. 4102 Mark Milecki, Dean of Students Ext. 4103

339 Ewingville Road, Ewing NJ 08638 Phone 609-538-9800 Fax 609-883-4604 www.ewing.k12.nj.us

March 15, 2024

Dear Antheil Community,

This communication is designed to remind everyone of the traffic pattern here at Antheil Elementary School. Please refer to the aerial photo with arrows and descriptions for both arrival and dismissal.

It is imperative that for the safety of all of our students (your children) that all follow the directives listed below:

## **Arrival**

- Front parking lot This is strictly for buses. Do not enter the front parking lot.
- Car line drop off for students who do not need adult assistance Follow the orange arrows to pull into
  the Drop Off Zone. Pull up as far as possible before you stop and let your student out of the vehicle.
  Students need to quickly exit the vehicle and all adults are to stay in the vehicle to help keep the line
  moving. No one should be stopping in the crosswalk nor should anyone attempt to pass another vehicle
  in the drop-off lane.
- Parking lot for students who need an adult to exit the vehicle Follow the green arrows to the back section of the parking lot to exit your vehicle and escort your child to one of the school's entry doors.
   This will also include students who need additional time to exit the vehicle for chatting, and getting items together, along with hugs and kisses.

## Dismissal

- Front parking lot This is strictly for buses. Do not enter the front parking lot. It is a potential safety
  hazard when parents/guardians park in the administrative lot, along the curb, or in the designated
  bus parking spots.
- **Small Bus Dismissal** The orange arrows show the path that our small buses will take to pick up students who exit door 4. Do not enter this area as it will disrupt our dismissal.
- Parent / Guardian Pickup (from door 6) Follow the green arrows to the back section of the parking lot, park in one of the open spots, and assemble at door 6.

I appreciate your attention to this matter as it will help us keep all of our students, your children, as safe as possible as we complete the rest of the school year.

Thank you,

## Kip Harrison

Kip Harrison Principal